
From: Chambers - Hatcher VP <Chambers.Hatcher.VP@fwc.gov.au>  
Sent: Friday, 31 January 2020 12:10 PM 
To: Rachel Liebhaber <rachell@hsu.net.au>; Trevor Clarke <tclarke@actu.org.au>; Noni Lord 
<noni.lord@aed.org.au> 
Cc: AMOD <AMOD@fwc.gov.au> 
Subject: RE: AM2014/286 - videolink  
 
Dear Parties,  
 
Further to the requests made, a video-link  to Melbourne will be arranged for the conference of 10 February 2020.  
 
Kind regards, 
 
Ingrid Stear 
Associate to Vice President Hatcher  
 
Fair Work Commission  
Tel: (02) 9308 1812 
Fax: (02) 9380 6990  
chambers.hatcher.vp@fwc.gov.au          
 
Level 10 Tower Terrace 
80 William Street  
East Sydney NSW 2011 
www.fwc.gov.au 
 
 
 
 
 
 
From: Rachel Liebhaber <rachell@hsu.net.au>  
Sent: Tuesday, 28 January 2020 4:09 PM 
To: Chambers - Hatcher VP <Chambers.Hatcher.VP@fwc.gov.au> 
Subject: AM2014/286 - videolink  
 
AM2014/286  
Four yearly review of modern awards  
Supported Employment Services Award  
 
Dear Associate,  
 
I write to request a videolink to Melbourne for the Report Back/ Conference listed for 10 February 2020 in the 
above matter.  
 
Kind Regards,  
Rachel  
 
Rachel Liebhaber | National Industrial Officer | HSU National 
Suite 46, Level 1, 255 Drummond Street, Carlton VIC, 3053 
ABN 68 243 768 561 

p 03 8579 6328 m 0429 217 234 

e rachell@hsu.net.au  w www.hsu.net.au 

 

mailto:chambers.hatcher.vp@fwc.gov.au
http://www.fwc.gov.au/
mailto:rachell@hsu.net.au
mailto:Chambers.Hatcher.VP@fwc.gov.au
mailto:rachell@hsu.net.au
http://www.hsu.net.au/

